
 

 

 

 

10 February 2025 

CIH APPOINTS NEW CEO 

Combined Independents (Holdings) Ltd (CIH), part of Euronics, Europe’s largest electrical buying 

organisation, is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr. Harry Kyriacou as the new Chief 

Executive Officer, following the departure of Mr. Paul Tyler. 

  

Mr. Kyriacou brings a wealth of experience to the role, having previously served as Chief Commercial 

Officer at Strix for the past five years. His extensive career also includes senior positions with 

industry leaders such as GDCA, Whirlpool, and Philips Consumer Electronics. The Board is confident 

that Mr. Kyriacou's leadership and expertise will be instrumental in driving the continued success 

and growth of the company. His employment will commence on 10th February 2025. 

  

We want to thank Mr. Paul Tyler for his dedication and leadership during his tenure and wish him 

the best in his future endeavours. 

 

For details on how to become a part of Euronics in the UK email: membership@cihgroup.com. 

 

  
 


